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| totally oppose Medium and large hag farms in the Buffalo River's watershed. The
Buffalo River is one of Arkansas's real treasures and we cannot allow it to be fouled
and ruined by the large and medium sized hog operations. It is far to precious to us
in Arkansas to allow that to happened.

Thanks,
Robert and Nancy Lewis

2137 E Lensfield Place
Fayetteville, AR. 72701
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